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Monday 20th January, 2020 

Dear Customer, 
 
RRe: Product Change Notification for S0941-46R. 
Following further testing on the S0941-46R shield can clip, we are reducing the 
recommended shield thickness use for this clip. 
 
Previous shield thickness range: 

0.15 to 0.20mm 
 
New recommended shield thickness range: 

0.135 to 0.16mm 
 
If you require a replacement shield can clip suitable for 0.20mm can thickness, we 
would recommend switching your design to S0951-46R. It has an identical PCB pad 
layout, so no board changes will be required. The S0951-46R is just a bit taller, 1.28mm 
compared to the 1.00mm of S0941-46R. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Product Change Team 
technical@harwin.com 


